From: E_mayor

To: E Clerks
Subject: FW: [External] Kenley Lane walkway
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:03:02 AM

From: Robert ML emn

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 1:50 PM
To: Council <Council@cambridge.ca>
Subject: [External] Kenley Lane walkway

Hello,

My family and | live at |||l Our home is directly adjacent to the Kenley Lane walkway.
We would ask that council keep this walkway open to the public, make repairs to the collapsing
retaining wall, and do essential repairs to the existing steps and handrails. This should allow the
walkway to continue to be used for the foreseeable future, and would be a cheaper alternative to
complete reconstruction. Closing the walkway would be a significant impediment to students who
use the walkway to walk to Southwood School from Salisbury Ave, and for local residents who walk
to Westgate Plaza. Closing it would increase the number of people making short trips in
automobiles, undermining the city's commitment to reducing greenhouse gas emissions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require additional information.

Robert McLeman



